
North Ridge Construction will receive bids from prequalified bidders for the Park City Public Utilities and Public Works “Bus Barn” Building Renovation project located at 1053 Iron Horse Drive, Park City Utah until 3 PM local time July 8, 2019.  Bids will be received by Ross Barrell at the North Ridge Construction Inc., offices, 6421 North Business Park Loop Rd, Park City, UT 84098 for all bids.  Plans and specifications may be viewed at Ross Barrell’s office at the address above.  Certain trades will be required to be submitted by sealed bid where they will be opened publicly at 3:30 PM July 8, 2019.  Bid Documents may be obtained from North Ridge Construction via email at:  ross@northridgegc.com  Direct all questions concerning the project in writing to: Ross Barrell, Project Manager, North Ridge Construction at ross@northridgegc.com. North Ridge Construction reserves the right to reject any and all proposals for any reason and to waive any minor irregularities in any proposal.

